
On August 1st 2012 WLIL was granted a license by the federal 
communications comission to serve the public interest as a public trustee 
until August 1st 2020, our license will expire on August 1st 2020, we 
filed an application for license renewal with the FCC, a copy of this 
application is available at www.FCC.gov it contains information concerning 
this stations performance over the last 8 years, invididuals who wish to 
advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether 
this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and 
petitions with the FCC by July 1st 2020, other information concerning the 
FCCs broadcast license renewal process is available at 14542 El Camino Ln. 
Suite A Lenoir City TN 37772 or may be obtained from the FCC Washington DC 
20554 www.FCC.gov


